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Electric Vehicles

William Hays <hays4581@gmail.com>
Wed 12/14/2022 3:08 PM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) <Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>

Dear Sir. as a resident of Delaware I oppose this work towards all electric Vehicles. Following in the
steps of a State like California I feel is a mistake, as just about everything they have put forth, is the
very reason that State will one day soon I believe ask the federal Government for a bailout. There are
so many things that are wrong about electric cars & Trucks, that it seems to me no one making these
decisions have thought it through. I could list it all here, but your office would not read it anyway. One
large problem I see is COST to regular small income people in this Country will never be able to afford
the car or truck itself, much less the Cost of upkeep. Please take careful thought in a movement
towards this matter. Like I said above California is headed for a fall, I don't want Delaware to follow.
Thank You William H. Hays


